
 

 

 
 

29 May 2020 
 

 

COVID-19 Emergency Budget 

 
Auckland Council (Council) yesterday adopted the Consultation Document for its 

Emergency Budget 2020/2021. Council will release the Consultation Document along with 

Supporting Information at mid-day today for public feedback which will be open until 19 

June 2020. 

The Consultation Document and Supporting Information will be available on Council’s 

website at: akhaveyoursay.nz/emergency-budget 

Council’s Governing Body will consider public feedback and meet to adopt the final 

Emergency Budget on 30 July 2020. 

 

End 

 

For further information please contact: 
Katherine Forbes Head 
of Public Affairs, 
Mobile: +64 21 872 680, 

Email: Katherine.forbes@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
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